
From: John Isaak
To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: Objection to Proposed Legislation, SB 978 and other Anti Firearms Legislation
Date: Sunday, March 31, 2019 12:33:16 PM

From: John Isaak <johnisaak55@gmail.com>
Subject: Objection to Proposed Legislation, SB 978 and other Anti
Firearms Legislation 
Date: March 31, 2019 at 12:10:52 PM PDT
To: Sen.FloydProzanski@OregonLegislature.gov
Cc: Sen Golden <sen.jeffgolden@oregonlegislature.gov>

I am writing to strongly protest and appose the introduction of SB 978
w/Amendments for consideration by the Oregon Legislature. I am a longtime
firearms user, sportsman, hunter and target shooter.
I served in the military for 30 years and have been trained in firearms use, tactics
and safety and I practice several times a month to maintain my proficiency. I
purchase, store and maintain my firearms legally and I hold a current Concealed
Handgun License. 
Legislation such as SB 978 will not make the use of firearms any safer.  Instead of
trying to penalize legal firearms owners and users who respect and follow the law,
the legislature needs to pass Legislation to allow for the apprehension and
deportation of Illegal Immigrants, identify and apprehend those who abuse the
law and people with mental health issues. 

John Isaak
Oregon Voter
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